
Transition Update: December 11, 2017 

Initial information sessions are being planned for February 2018 with the health 
insurers. The GICRMT retirees will be transitioning effective July 1, 2018. 

Medicare 

A draft booklet for the Medicare plans is currently being reviewed by Fallon and 
Tufts representatives, and will be appearing shortly on this site. The Medicare 
plan rates for calendar year 2018 are available on this website. 

Non-Medicare 

It’s early in the budget season to have actual rates for non-Medicare plans; a 
ballpark estimate of a 12% premium increase has been used by the Town for its 
own budgeting purposes as the preliminary Omnibus Budget documents are 
under review by the Selectmen. This percentage increase will be subsequently 
refined in mid-January. 

Life Insurance 

Hartford Life is prepared to enroll interested GICRMTs for transition of their 
$5,000 life insurance benefit (carried currently by Hartford Life via the GICRMT). 

 


